October 11, 1946.

Dear Dr. Wykoff,

Please oblige me by placing my name on your mailing list for your publications on the electron-micrography of the bacterial viruses; and of bacteria.

May I suggest that it would be of great interest to examine, by your methods, cultures of lysogenic Salmonella. I have been surprised to observe with some lysogenic S. typhimurium (active on S. gallinarum) that the phage could not be eliminated even in the bacterial survivors of heavy ultraviolet treatment. It would be important to determine, if possible, the number of particles in such cells.

Yours sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg, Assistant Professor of Genetics.